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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

• Storm structures poured from 11th to 12th Street.  

• Storm structures poured at 15th Street intersection. 

• Installed perforated subdrain and installed and compacted gravel subbase from 
19th to 20th Street. 

 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK: 
  

10th to 12th Street 

• Removal of Pavement from 10th -11th. 

• Subgrade Preparation. 

• Install perforated subdrain. 

• Install and compact gravel subbase. 
 

 

COMING SOON: 
  

• 12th to 16th Street: Pavement removal, subgrade preparation, install 
perforated subdrain, and installation and compaction of gravel subbase 
starting once 10th to 12th Street is graveled. 

 

• End of July: Mainline Paving. 
 

• Contact the City if you have an existing sprinkler system. 
 

• Homeowners that would like additional concrete driveway/sidewalk 
replacement can email Hulstein Excavating, see Jay Hartley’s 
information listed to the left. 


